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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Life in school, thankfully is getting back to pre COVID in terms of activities and meetings. 
There is a wonderful buzz, with children enjoying a range of after school activities in addition to some 
sporting events. 
 
Coach Terry (Crystal Palace Coach) has some exciting ideas to get the children active and this includes re 
ƛƴǘǊƻŘǳŎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƛƴŎƛǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ά5ŀƛƭȅ aƛƭŜέΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŜƳōǊŀŎƛƴƎ ŀ ƘŜŀƭǘƘȅ 
lifestyle. 
 
Dates will be sent out for the Christmas events that we hope to share in the joy together this year.  
We only have one more Sunday before we are in the season of Advent - our time to prepare for the coming 
of Christ. Let us make the most of our Advent Graces this year by attending holy Mass once again when we 
are able. 
 
Please make sure you include time with family over the next few weeks, our most precious gift. Perhaps 
you can take them to the Christmas fayre at St Chads Church on Sunday 28th November. 
 

Mrs S Hulme  

Executive Headteacher  

  

The School Day  

Please remember that the school gates open at 8:35am, children must be in class and ready for 

registration at 8:45am. Any child arriving after 8.45am will be marked in the late book.  

In the afternoon the gates will open at 2:5 5pm for parents/carers to coll ect their child/ren from the 

school playground at their dismissal time of 3:00pm.  

Please ensure that you are socially distanced from other parents and refrain from walking as a crowd.  

Please ensure you are on time to collect your child/ren  
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Nursery Admissions 2021/2022 

Admissions are open for our Nursery setting. We are currently 
offering morning and full time sessions. All 3 & 4 year olds are 

ŜƴǘƛǘƭŜŘ ǘƻ мр ƘƻǳǊǎ ǇŜǊ ǿŜŜƪ ƻŦ ŦǊŜŜ ŜŀǊƭȅ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƛƻƴΦ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ 
who work may be entitled to additional funding for full time places, 

please visit www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare for more 
information and to apply. If you are interested in a place for your child, please collect a 

supplementary form from the school office 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speech and Language  

Are you worried about your child's communication and language skills development? Particularly with the impact 

of lockdown there is evidence that some younger children are not developing their communication and language 

skills as they should.  If you have pre -school children you might be interested in the following:  

 

BBC Tiny Happy People https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny -happy-people 

 

This programme of activities, which parents and carers can do at home, focuses on developing communication 

skills'  

 

Primary School Admissions September 2022/2023 

If your child was born between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 you MUST 

apply for a primary school place.  

Please visit www.croydon.gov.uk/admissions to complete an online application form. 

 Application deadline is 15th January 2022 

Open Days  

Our next Open Day event for Reception 2022 intake will be taking place on Wednesday 24 th  

November 2021 at 4.30pm  

This is a great  opportunity for you to visit, meet staff and have a tour of the Early Years 

department  

If you would like to book onto this tour, or if you have any questions, please ring the school 

office on 0208 771 3470 or email office@stchadsprimaryschool.com  
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Table Tennis Competition  

 

On Wednesday 20th October, 4 children 

from St /ƘŀŘΩǎ ǿŜǊŜ ŎƘƻǎŜƴ ǘƻ 

participate in a table tennis competition 

at Thomas Becket School. They were 

great ambassadors for the school and 

showed fantastic sportsmanship! 

We are proud of all them for working so hard, a big 

congratulations to Samuel in Year 6 for progressing to the 

knockout stages. 

  

Athlete Visit  

On Friday 12 th  November children from 

reception to year 6 were treated to very special 

visitor,  Frederick Afrifa ; An international 

sprinter and two time national gold medallist.  

The children had a fantastic time participating 

in a high energetic  fun fitness circuit  followed 

by an inspirational assembly with powerful 

messages about grit, resilience and 

determination. The children were  inspired to 

keep moving forwards and follow th eir dreams.  

 

 

Catholic Schools Panathlon  

On Thursday 11th  November a few of our children 

participated in the Catholic Schools SEND 

Panathlon at Oasis Coulsdon. The children had a 

fantastic time and competed against eight other 

primary schools. They were great ambassadors of  

St Chads and represented us extremely well 

coming 3rd  place overall.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COP26 

This week our Cafod club children le d the school in an assembly to 

explain about what COP26 was and how it impacted on us all.  As a 

school all the children of St Chadõs took part in a Cafod campaign 

òthe eyes of the world are watchingó; the children drew eyes to 

show that the eyes of St Chadõs children are watching the 

Government. 



Poppy Appeal 

Poppy poppy what do you say? 

Wear me on Remembrance Day! 

Poppy poppy what do you tell ? 

Many soldiers in battle fell . 

Poppy poppy what should we know? 

That peace on earth should grow and grow  

 

Thursday 11th  November was Armistices Day, Year 6 held a special assembly on 

this day to remember those that served to defend our democratic freedoms 

and way of life. W e unite across faiths, cultures and backgrounds to remember 

the service and sacrifice of the Armed Forces community from Britain and the 

Commonwealth. 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 Poppy Appeal Cake Sale  

On Thursday 11th  November, year 6 children organised a cake sale to help raise 

funds for the Poppy Appeal for The Royal British Legion. Thank you for your 

generosity and supporting them in this initiative, which encourages the 

children to live the gospel values of service  to others.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


